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We look forward to participation by your representative. 

Sinc 	1 

TER HI L, CHAIRI,N 
OUNCILMAN, CITY OF ROCKLIN 

Dear Mayor Isenberg: 

As you are aware, the Cities of Roseville, Rocklin, Lincoln and 
Placer County have been cooperating in joint efforts to study and 
mitigate the impacts of the Highway 65 By-Pass. 

A series of activities were agreed upon by the four South Placer 
Jurisdictions and accepted by the California Transportation 
Commission (CTC) as meeting conditions for inclusion of the 
By-Pass in the 1980 State Transportation Improvement Plan. One 
of the activities that both the local jurisdictions and the CTC 
feel is important is coordination with surrounding jurisdictions. 

In order to ensure this coordination, the four benefiting 
jurisdictions have approved a Coordination Agreement that 
authorizes four ex-officio members from surrounding juris-
dictions to serve on the South Placer Policy Committee, the 
formal body which will coordinate activities of the 
South Placer Jurisdictions. 

The four surrounding jurisdictions authorized to appoint 
ex-officio members are the City of Auburn, City of Sacramento, 
Sacramento County and the Sutter-Yuba Jurisdictions as 
represented by the Intergovernmental Relations Advisory 
Committee (IRAC). 

We invite you to appoint an elected official to serve as 
your ex-officio representative. Enclosed is a copy of the 
report presented to the California Transportation Commission, 
a copy of the South Placer County Study Request for Proposal 
and a copy of the Coordination Agreement. A full Agenda 
packet will be sent to your representative at least one week prior 
to the first meeting which will be held on December 18th at 
7:30 P.M. The location has not been determined yet, but it 
will be somewhere in South Placer County. 

If you would like further information or have questions, please 
call me at 441-5930. 
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CITY OF SACRAMENTO 

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 
9151 STREET 	 SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 

CITY HALL ROOM 308 	 TELEPHONE (916) 449-5426 

LORRAINE MAGANA 
ary CLERK 

November 19, 1980 

South Placer Policy Committee 
11444 B Avenue 
Dewitt Center 
Auburn, CA 	95603 

Gentlemen: 

On November 18, 1980, the City Council approved the appointment 
of Councilman Douglas Pope as the City's representative to serve 
on the South Placer Policy Committee regarding the Highway 65 By 
Pass Study. 

Councilman Pope may be reached at the following address and telephone: 

926 J Street, #422 
Sacramento, CA 
	

95814 
(916) 446-6115 

Sincerely, 

ArL4(---- 
orraine Magana 

City Clerk 
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Manager 
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